

The Connecticut Association of School Psychologists wishes to recognize the outstanding efforts of school psychologists. It is the intent of this association to recognize *one* school psychologist for Distinguished Service Award and *one* school psychologist for School Psychologist of the Year. This is a wonderful way for you to recognize your school psychologists and your district. Nominations may be made by any school personnel. Please forward this to all relevant individuals.

Distinguished Service Award

This award recognizes those unique individuals who deserve special attention by virtue of their broad and significant contributions to the welfare of children and the field of school psychology in a number of areas: professional practice, research, state-regional-national leadership, training and supervision, community service, legislation, etc...or to someone whose unique contribution in serving children is so outstanding that it alone warrants the award.

School Psychologist of the Year

Considerations: CT certification, length of practice, CASP membership, nature and scope of school psychological services, innovation and creativity of direct service, special projects, research efforts, professional development, legislative involvement, field supervision, and efforts toward bettering public relations and/or community involvement.

Submissions of nominations should be accompanied with two letters of reference and a copy of the nominee's resume. Nominations are due by Friday, May 14, 2021.

Please Submit Nominations to:

Jessica Patras
86 Stancliff Road
Glastonbury, CT 06033
(C) 860-874-8433
CASPawardscommittee@gmail.com
patras.jm@easthartford.org

Please include your information, including name, address, and phone number when submitting a nomination.

Sincerely,
Jessica Patras
CASP Awards Committee Chair